
Solna, 2022-03-07

Statement of continued support of the UN Global Compact

To our Stakeholders,

1 am pleased to confirm that Cramo reaffirm its support of the Ten Principles of the United
Nations Global Compact in respect to human rights, labor, environment, and anti-corruption.

Our work for high business ethics and sustainable operations reflects the Ten Principles of the

United Nations Global Compact. We have identified our prioritized sustainability issues and
follow up on our performance systematically. In our sustainability report we describe our
actions taken and performance to continuously improve the integration of the Global Compact
and its principles into our business strategy, culture and daily operations. We commit to share
this information with our stakeholders.

Sincerely yours,

1-

Majtin Holmgren, President and CEO Cramo Group


